
NEWSLETTER

CLASSROM NEWS

This month we say goodbye 
to the 4-Day snake friend, 
Karl! It has been so much 
fun watching him!

REMINDERS

2 Day: Our 2-day friends have been thinking about 
expressing their love to their families, and we will continue 
this theme of love by sharing our kindness with animal 
friends and classmates. We look forward to making animal 
treats, filling our classroom kindness jar, and reading some 
great books about characters who model kindness.

3 Day: The 3-day class has been diving deep into 
numerous sensory play activities. Did you know that when 
children participate in these activities, they are developing 
the pathways in their brains that help them with complex 
problem solving? Other benefits are fine and gross motor 
skills, language development, cognitive growth and social 
skill development. The calming and organizing effects are 
also evident as Ms. Erika and I are successfully managing 
our high-spirited classroom community.

4 Day: The 4-day class enjoyed continuing the around the 
world unit with Asia after break. We will continue to dive 
into other cultures by exploring Africa and Australia next!

Afternoon: In February, the afternoon crew learned a lot 
about Owls! In March. We will start to explore the wonders 
of Maple Sugaring! We'll even get to tap a REAL SUGAR 
MAPLE TREE!

STEAM: We have been exploring color in the classroom to
prepare for us to explore color outside of the classroom! 
We are excited to expand our learning in the classroom to 
the outdoors.
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3/11, No School!
(Teacher In-
Service Day)

SPOTLIGHT

Hello families!
We hope that 
everyone had a 
wonderful February 
break! We have 
been enjoying the 
warm days and 
exploring outside 
with the kiddos. 

Summer camp 
registration for 
current or alumni 
families is live NOW! 
Everyone should 
have received an 
email with the sign-
up link, if not please 
look on the website. 


